Holly Rofé Early Learning Center
T: 22497600 F: 22497690 | E: jccadmin@carmel.edu.hk

Dear Ganeynu & Tzutzik Parents,

We have had a great few weeks learning about Rosh Ha Shana.

We dipped apples in honey, made round challah with raisins, which was delicious, and sang sweet
and festive songs. Many thanks to Shay and Michal Tyk from OLS, for coming in to each classroom
and blowing the Shofar.

The Ganeynu children also enjoyed their first school outing to Robinson road post box, which was a
lot of fun. So, Tzutzik and Ganeynu parents, please keep your eyes open when the postman drops by.

Wishing you all a sweet and Happy New Year.
Shana Tova U'Metukah,
Chag Sameach and see you all back on Wednesday, Oct 2nd.

Best Regards, Lll Shahah TOV&J’I

B ile——% Have a sweet gear!
Hagit Razon —_
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Facsimile: (852) 2813-4121 Telephone: (852) 2249-
E-mail: admin@carmel.edu.hk 7600

Facsimile: (852) 2249-7690

GANEYNU BIRTHDAY BOOK CLUB

How does the Birthday Book Club work? It's simple! If it is your child’s birthday, fill out
the form at the bottom of this page and return it to Hagit Razon or your child’s class
teacher.
Your donation of $100 covers the cost of the book.Your child will receive the following
when his or her birthday arrives:

¢ Your child will get to select a book from our Birthday Batch of new books,

¢ A bookplate will be placed in the book

e Your child will have his or her picture taken with the new book and the picture will

be placed on the Birthday Board/ Ganeynu Newsletter

Would you like to honour a teacher, student, or other family member by donating a book
for another special occasion? Contact Razon Hagit for more information.

Ganeynu

Birthday Book Club
Yes, | would like to donate a book to Ganeynu library in honor of my child’s birthday

Child’'s Name Birthday

Donated By -

Teacher's Name Class

Number of Books x $100 = Amount Enclosed (cash or cheques made out
to “Carmel School Association Limited”.)

Thank you!!




